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 Greetings from the UK.  

 The last several weeks have been very busy. On a personal note, even though we moved 

all our stuff into our flat on December 17th, it took us a while to get settled. The stress of 

moving was compounded when we discovered that we had a flea infestation, and we had to go 

to the local council to get the landlord to send out pest control, but now it appears that all the 

fleas have finally died. With all the fleas gone and the house in order, we feel confident 

ministering in our new home. As such, New Testament Survey is once again meeting at our 

house.  

 Moving to a new house has meant getting new neighbors, and our new neighbors are 

from all over the world. It is our hope that we will be able to get to know them and give them 

the gospel. Unfortunately, we have found that so far, they tend to keep to themselves. We 

hope that as spring comes, we will get to know them better and be able to give them the 

gospel.  

 For just over a year, our church has been preparing an addiction recovery ministry 

entitled “Twelve Weeks to Freedom.” Our first class will be on April 2nd. God has greatly blessed 

us in that Donovan Bangs (the missionary I work with) is an editor in the local paper, “The 

Cambourne Crier.” This is a free paper that goes to every home in Cambourne, which at this 

point is more than five thousand houses. Thanks to this, we are able to inform everyone in 

Cambourne about our ministry. Please pray with us that the lost come.  

 As the time nears for this new ministry to start, please pray for God’s blessing, wisdom 

on our part, for souls to be saved, and for new Christians with the willingness to be discipled.  

 Thank you for your continued prayer and support.  

 To Bear Up Their Arms 

 Caleb and Deana Fielding  

 


